
Basic Program Curriculum Committee 
Minutes 

October 30, 2013 
 

 
ATTENDEES:  Collin Webster, Steve Thompson, Beth White, Emmie May, Rob Dedmon, 
Lynda Tilley and guests, Kellah Edens and Tony Plotner (Course Proposers) 
 
Minutes from the September 25, 2013, meeting approved with the amendment of adding 
the approved course, PEDU 172. 
 
The following courses were reviewed and recommendations made as follows: 
 
EDEX 691-DED:  Approved Pending Changes 
EDPY 401-CCP:  Approved Pending Changes 
 
The committee discussed Zach Kelehear’s charge to determine how the activities of the 
committee align with the goals of the blueprint.  He also requested that they determine 
whether the functions of the committee should be expanded to further serve the college.  
The discussion will continue at the November 30, 2013 meeting. 


